
 
 

Statement – George Floyd Court Case  
April 21, 2021 
 
We are pleased to see that the court decision in the George Floyd case has been rendered and 
a measure of accountability has been delivered. This has been a very difficult time for his 
family, friends, community and our society at large. There is still work to be done to combat 
anti-Black racism and anti-oppression. We hope the verdict is one step in the healing process, 
and commit to continuing our work to learn about the experiences faced by the Black 
community.  
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